Dear PSA Director,

Reflecting a national consensus of concern, the US State Department -- with the backing of a unanimous vote by Congress -- has declared that a genocide is being carried out against Christians and other religious minorities in Syria and Iraq.

They are being driven from their homes and killed by extremists simply because of their beliefs. The Knights of Columbus has raised awareness and conducted a humanitarian effort to supply aid, including clothing, food, medical care and other basic necessities to many refugees. We appreciate your consideration of these PSA spots in support of this ongoing work. Details available at: Christians at Risk Website.

The spots can be scheduled to run immediately, with a kill date of July 1, 2016. If you have any questions, or concerns, please call me for assistance.

Knights of Columbus Charities, Inc., is recognized as a charitable organization under section 501(c)3 of the Internal Revenue Code.

Thank you in advance for your support,

Joe Cullen Knights of Columbus Senior Communications Specialist Office: (203) 800-4923; Mobile: (203) 415-9314

- See more at:

http://dnr.vnr1.com/2015/12/11/koc psas gen/#sthash.hA3ftF0Q.dpuf